
 

BOARD RECAP — May 31, 2022 Meeting 

On Tuesday, May 31, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees held a board meeting 
in Building One of Central Services’ auditorium located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South 
Carolina.  
 
The meeting opened at 11 a.m. in the auditorium. The board promptly voted to enter executive session (agenda 
item 3.0) to consider employment recommendations for 2022–23 academic year. 
 
The Board of Trustees resumed the public portion of its meeting after executive session at 11:13 a.m. to take 
action on employment recommendations. 
 
The Board of Trustees then voted to enter executive session (agenda item 6.0) at 11:15 a.m. to discuss and 
consider employment matters regarding the appointment of an interim superintendent.  
 
The Board of Trustees resumed the public portion of its meeting after this executive session at 12:22 p.m. 
 

During the board meeting, the board approved: 
• the May 31, 2022 Board Meeting agenda.  
• 14 certified recommendations for the 2022–23 school year. 
• two administrative recommendations for the 2022–23 school year. 
• the Newly Hired Support Staff Report for the 2022–23 school year as presented by administration. 
• the selection of Dr. Gerrita Postlewait to serve as the interim superintendent, effective July 1, 2022. 


